
November 5, 2006 

 

Chuck, 

 

Thanks for giving permission to use your photos. You 

have a lot of good people pictures. Have you see the 2 

new pages I added? The links are at the end of the 

story: "More of Chuck's photos" and "More of my 

photos". With those, I did some more work yesterday, 

displaying them as large as I could without 

pixilation. Take another look. 

 

I created the site myself, with Microsoft Outlook. I 

taught myself at my last job, where I created an 

internal website. I've got some of the basics down, 

but I've got a lot to learn. 

 

Steve 


